
From: Lindsay McCorkell
To: Angela Curran
Subject: FW: Deer Park Field proposed planning change
Date: 02 February 2022 10:01:23

See below
 

  

 
 

 

From:  
Sent: 01 February 2022 17:03
To: Proinsias McCaughey <Proinsias.McCaughey@derrystrabane.com>
Subject: Deer Park Field proposed planning change
 
We wish to register our objection to the change in designation of Deer Park Field beside
our house as it was always intended to be for Recreational Use only! This late submission
is unfair as it does not give time or opportunity for others to voice their views or objections
and should therefore not be accepted. 
This will impact seriously on our road if it is used as access! We live in 

at the end bordering the field.  We were informed only a few days ago by 
and were shocked that it was even being considered for housing! The traffic in and

out of the estate is already chaotic and we dread to think what an added housing
development would mean as anyone trying to get out onto Victoria Road in the morning
could testify. We were informed  who sold the land to the Golf Course insisted it
remain for Recreational Use so why can it now be changed? The trees there would be a
huge loss. 
Yours sincerely 
Malcolm and Cynthia McKay 
 
 
 
Sent from my Galaxy
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